

St Peter's Catholic Primary School Lichfield Road Bloxwich Walsall WS3 3LY
Tel:(01922) 710872 Fax:(01922) 493153 Email:postbox@st-peters.walsall.sch.u
Website:www.st-peters.walsall.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs H Taylor



Head Teacher: Mrs H Taylor

Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs J Burrows

## reach more parents by weduc

## **Coming Soon!**

## Get Ready to download the new Reach More Parents App!

Dear Parent/Carer.

Here at St Peter's Catholic Primary School, we are always looking for new ways to improve communications with our parents and carers. We are delighted to be launching Reach More Parents after the half term break - a new digital communications tool specifically designed for parent and school staff communications and online payments.

Reach More Parents allows you to see live updates about your child's education, meaning you will never miss a moment of your child's learning Journey.

Receive alerts and keep updated with School News, Trips, Learning Activities, Important Announcements, Key Dates and Events, Attendance Information and much more!

How to **log in** to **Reach More Parents**:

- By **downloading the app** onto your smart phone or tablet. You can download Reach More Parents from the App Store or Google Play.
- By logging in via the Reach More Parents website/portal at: https://app.Weduc.co.uk/

You will be receiving an enrolment message, and both priority one and two contacts with parental responsibility will be provided with an enrolment code, plus instructions on how to download the app.

Look out for your Enrolment message and instructions coming soon!

Parentmail will not be used after October half term for payments of dinners and toast although children will still be able to order dinner by telling their class teacher their choice for the day. If you wish your child to have toast we ask that you pay for the half term, which will be £7 up to  $22^{nd}$  of December.

All balances for dinners and toast on Parentmail accounts will be refunded by the 10<sup>th</sup> of November. Linus Club balances and Y6 residential balances will be transferred to Reach More Parents. If you have any outstanding balances for Linus Club, Dinners or Toast can we ask you to settle these as soon as possible before the 27<sup>th</sup> October.

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation whilst we make the transition.

Kind Regards.
Mrs Taylor.

Head Teacher.